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Anti-Aging House ANTI-AGING HOUSE HOLDING LIMITED

To: All Shareholders of Anti-Aging House Holding Limited

Dear Sir/Madam,
Chinese New Year celebration has begun around the global. The management of
Anti-aging House Holding Limited is deeply grateful for your long time supports. To

you, we deliver the most sincere wishes and greetings for many years to come.

The China government has announced 7-days official public holidays for its citizens

to celebrate Chinese New Year in China from February 15, 2018 to February 21, 2018.
Combined with the specific situation of our company specific arrangements, the
management would like to announce the holiday period for A2H of the Chinese New

Year holiday period as follows:

The office will be shut down from February 11, 2018 - February 22, 2018.
The office will resume work at February 23, 2018.

In case of any urgent matters, you can reach us by email: a2h@a2hmall.com
In observance of the Chinese traditional festival, we are sorry for any inconvenience

caused.

We wish you prosperity in business, good luck, happiness and good health!

Yours faithfully,

For and on behalf of the Board of Directors
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Mr. Chen Jiwu

Chairman



